COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

3 Enclosures. 20th September, 1932.

Dear 8irs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 15th instant
respecting the yacht "AAR V", enclosing the printed form of
request for the reclassification of the vessel, and note your
remarks.

As desired, I enclose two drilling sheets and also
a print of the midship section, which you will observe gives
the equipment of the yacht. I shall be glad if you will be
&0 good as to return the print of the midship section when
forwarding your report.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,
GENCA.
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